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October 7, 1985 .

DEATH OF ISRAELI CITIZEN S

The Secretary of State for External Affairs,
The Right Honourable Joe Clark, today released the
following statement .

The Government of Canada deplores the recent
killing of Israeli citizens, including seven in the Sinai,
one of whom also held Canadian citizenship . I wish to
extend my sincere condolences to the families of the
victims .

These further tragic events underline once
more the importance of working earnestly and in good
faith for real negotiations to achieve a political
solution to the conflict in the Middle East .
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